
Door
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Winter is ending and we feel the need to go out of our comfort zone,
out of our inner world. The world is waiting for us, the time has come
to go on our journey.

The door is opening slowly as our mind gets ready to face the world.
We first see the grass tempting us with its tender green. Spring is at
our door, without a doubt. The beach seems deserted, which offers
us the promise of a peaceful first walk. We are far from the storms,
even if there are clouds left in the sky. The waves gently kiss the
sand, the soft air comes from the ocean, their love sings against the
rock of the island guarding our shelter.

We grab our bag and step outside of our inner realm for the first
time since winter made us stay within. The sand below our feet
reminds us that we enter uncertainty, and that it’s part of our
journey. We close our eyes, take a deep breath. We let our spirit
wander, as we face our first choice: should we go left, or should we
choose to go right? Either choice is the good one for us to do right
now. We feel the warmth of the rising sun on our face. And we smile,
because here is the answer we needed.

We are at one with what surrounds us. We learned to listen, to feel
what we need to make this journey a unique adventure. Now is the
time to live what we dreamt about for so long.

For the last time before long, we gently touch the stones that
protected us during the cold season, we look at their muted colors,
so discreet yet strong. We caress the grass welcoming us to our
rebirth. We let the sand run between our fingers.

Then we stand, and make our first step towards the unknown.

You are getting started.

You chose to open a door and go forward. Everything welcomes you
with softness, as you are not used to the bright light anymore. The
ocean is calm, the grass soft and the beach is yours alone.

You need to choose a direction to begin your journey. There is no
wrong answer, each of them will lead you to something you need to
learn, to someone you need to meet, to a place you need to visit.

You are at peace, stepping outside your comfort zone. You are
strong enough to get out of your shelter.

You can expect everything life has to offer. The time has come for
you to live your dreams. Starting with this first step.

You will come back , and the door will open for you to rest and tell
your story. But not before you live what you need to live.

Take a huge breath, your path awaits for you to take it. Make it
yours!


